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DIARY DATES 
 

 

 

Tuesday 5th March -Chartwells 

Special Pasty Menu St Pirans Day  

& 

FOMHS MEETING at 3pm,  

All parents and carers welcome 
 

Mon 11th March – Fri 15th March - 

Science Week 
 

Wednesday 13th March – Godrevy, 

Longships & Pendeen Class Visit 

Pendennis Castle 
 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 

Wear red for Children in Need 
*Suggested donation £1 
 

 

Mon 25th March – Friday 29th 

March – Parent Consultations 
 

Thursday 23rd May – 9am 

Traditional Class photos and Year 6 

Leavers 

 

         CELEBRATIONS & ACHIEVEMENTS 

                Fri 1st March              Celebration             Achievement     

Mousehole Theo Lilah 

Godrevy Eliza Reuben 

Longships Spencer Hallam 

Pendeen Lindon Olive 

Class 3C Sean Millie 

Class 3J Dexter Saria 

Class 4 Noah Dylan 

Class 5 Ashley Ben 

Class 6L Ben George 

Class 6C Grace Finn 

 
 

BARTON HALL 
Just a gentle reminder that there 
are still some balances left on the 
Year 6 Barton Hall Camp Trip.  Full 
payment needs to be made before 
the 24th May 2019.  Thank you. 

 MHA MATHS MORNING 
Thank you to all of our parents who came along to 
the Maths Morning on Thursday.  We hope you 
found the overview of the teaching of times tables 

interesting and that we have answered any 
questions that you might have.   The children 
certainly enjoyed showing off their maths skills to 
all of the parents and carers who visited their 
classrooms.  Thank you to Mrs Webb for leading 
the morning. 

 

FOMHS YEAR 3 CAKE SALE 
Thank you to all of our parents and 
carers who supported the Year 3 
cake sale just before the half-term 
holidays.  The sale raised a 
remarkable £158, which the 
FOMHS treasurer believes is a 
record to-date.  Thank you so 
much! 



                     
@MounthawkeacademyMHA                                           

absences@mounthawke.org 

secretary@mounthawke.org 

                  

 

 
E-SAFETY NEWS 

In an ever-changing digital world, it's vital we stay 
informed of the latest apps, gaming and internet 
'challenge' trends such as facing our young 
people.  Take a look at the internet safety page on 
the main Aspire website  
at  http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/esafety  
which provides links to recommended eSafety 
organisations and some of the latest guidance for 
download.  This page will be regularly updated as 
new advice emerges.  Thank you. 

 
BAG2SCHOOL 
Thank you so much for the marvellous mountain of 
Bag2School bags that you have brought into school this 
week.  We hope you enjoy having a good spring clean 
and we are truly thankful for your continued support.  

We raised a remarkable £352.  This is exactly double 
the amount raised last time. Wow! 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
On Thursday 7th March it is World Book Day.  If 
your child would like to make a model to celebrate 
their favourite book, we would be very happy to 
see their creations at school on Thursday. 

 

MHA PARTICIPATE IN NIPPERS 
COMPETITION 
On Saturday 16th Feb there was a regional Surf 
Lifesaving Competition held at the Jubilee Pool in 
Penzance.  With over 300 competitors, several of our 
children took part and gave their all to the event. 
They were all amazing! Well done! 

 
 

SPORTS NEWS 
TABLE CRICKET 
Just before the half-term, two of our teams went to 

compete in the Lords Taverners Table Cricket 

Tournament.  After some highly competitive games, 

one of our teams qualified for the next round in 

Exeter, and the other team was highly commended. 

 
GRASS TRACK CYCLING 
Yesterday we took two teams of riders to Truro 
Prep School to compete in the Peninsula 
Qualifiers.  The children showed superb 
commitment and determination and came 
second, so they are now going to the School 
Games! 
. 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Please could you ensure that the school has your 

most up-to-date contact information.  This may be 

your landline, mobile, e-mail address, or home 

address.  It is essential that we are able to contact 

you in case of an emergency. Thank you for your 

support with this. 
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